
T R A N S L A T I O N

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

As promoter of public trust in the banking system, the Superintendency of Banks of 
the Republic of Panama would like to inform that electronic email scams using the 
name of Banks of Panama’s Banking Center about false situations in some of the 
websites of these Banks are being sent to the general public.

Therefore, please take the necessary security measures when making e-banking 
transactions.

If you have any doubts or need further information, don’t hesitate to contact your 
Bank. 

Panama, April 20, 2011

(Original signed)
Alberto Diamond R.

Superintendent
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